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11th May 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We currently have a welfare vacancy in school. Welfare assistants supervise lunchtimes in 
school both in the dinner hall and on the playground. If you are interested please pop into 
the school office and ask for an application form. If you have any questions about the role 
please also ask in the school office.  
 
This week we attended our first whole school class Mass in the afternoon with Father John. 
The children behaved impeccably and enjoyed celebrating the Ascension of our Lord.  
 
As you may  be aware next week is an important week for our Year 6 cohort. We would like 
to remind all Year 6 parents to reassure their children this weekend and make sure they 
relax rather than worry. Staff will support Year 6 children every step of the way but please 
make sure that your child is in school on time. We know that each and every one of our Year 
6 children are truly wonderful and we will remind them of this each day.  
 
Please can we remind you again that we expect all parent/carers to present a high 
standard of behaviour on the playground upon drop off and collection. Please ensure that 
personal conflicts or hurtful comments are not brought into the school playground as this can 
cause upset for our children.  
 
We have noticed recently that many children have started to wear shoes for school that are 
not part of our school uniform policy. We understand that, on occasions, this may happen or 
that you may be in the process of buying some new shoes for your child. However, we would 
like to remind you that every effort should be made to make sure that children are always in 
their full school uniform which includes appropriate footwear.  
 
Year 5 Handball team had a great morning playing in a friendly tournament this week. 
Great fun was had by all! We have lots of sports events coming up over the next half term. If 
you have a school team kit at home, please make sure that these are washed and 
returned to school (this is not your child's PE kit).  
 
On Monday 30th April the whole school took part in a World Record Dance event. We are 
happy to share with you that we broke the world record attempt! Thank you for your support 
with this.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C Harrison 
Headteacher 

 


